
9/12/2013 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the work of Bellingham Public Schools. We appreciate the willingness of 

staff, parents/guardians, community members and students to serve in this capacity. Community engagement is a priority 

for the district.   

 

Committee members must be ready to commit to regularly attend meetings and abide by group norms.   

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the District Office, 1306 Dupont Street, as soon as possible before the 

posted deadline for this committee. 


